
 

Maiden Erlegh Trust is a company limited by guarantee and an exempt charity registered in England and Wales under company number 07548754 with registered office 

at Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, RG6 7HS. ‘Great Hollands Primary School’ is a business name of the company. 

GREAT HOLLANDS 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Richard Ferris 
BA(Ed) Hons, NPQH 

Wordsworth, Bracknell 
Berkshire, RG12 8YR 
01344 424 911 
ghpsoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 

www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk 

@MEGreatHollands 
 

 

9 June 2023 

KS1 Trip to the Living Rainforest 

Dear Parent/Carer 

In connection with our topic on the Amazon Rainforest next term, we are planning to take our 
KS1 classes to The Living Rainforest where they will get to explore the rainforest without 
leaving the UK!   

Our visit will include a guided tour called “Amazing Adaptations” which focuses on how 
plants and animals have adapted to living in a rainforest environment. The children will learn 
about the different layers of the rainforest and the wide variety of foods that come from there. 
This day trip is planned for Tuesday 4th July 2023 as part of the children’s science and 
geography studies. 

We are mindful of trying to keep costs to parents to a minimum and will be undertaking some 
fundraising activities to raise some of the money needed to cover the cost of the trip.  This 
means that the contribution amount required will be £20 per pupil.  

Please make payment for this trip using ParentPay by Friday 23rd June, where you will also 
be able to electronically give consent for your child to come on the trip. 

Children will need to bring a named packed lunch with them, which we would prefer to be 
fully disposable, but can be within a backpack if you wish, as long as your child can easily 
manage to carry it for the day.   

You can also order a lunch for your child from our school kitchen using the form here: 
https://forms.office.com/e/qq04pcyLgr  

If you would like to discuss options for payment, please speak with Mrs Barrett via the school 
office. 

Please make sure your child is in school on time as the coach will be leaving at 9.00am and 
we will return by 3.15pm.  

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please speak with your child’s class teacher. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Miss Estcourt 

KS1 Phase Leader 

https://forms.office.com/e/qq04pcyLgr

